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Preparing for Worship 
 
Holy Week 2023 is upon us!  We will gather throughout the week for different worship experiences, 
and I hope you will be able to join us for all!  In light of this, a serious question for you: 
 
What are you doing to prepare your heart? 
 
Easter is our most holy day of worship, a day we must contemplate and remember what Christ did for 
us!!   Easter for Ebenezer is a season in which we gather a little more, worship a little deeper, and 
consider what salvation really means a little more.  Should that be so?? 
 
As we prepare our hearts for worship, we each need to examine our hearts and lives .... Confess 
every sin that we know is unconfessed ...  Forgive any and everyone to rid our hearts of malice and ill 
thoughts ...and avoid and remove anything in our lives that will distract us from giving our entire heart, 
mind, and soul in worship.  If you can work towards all of these goals, I promise this Holy Week will 
mean more to you than perhaps any other Holy Week of your life! 
 
And here is the kicker:  We really should approach EVERY WEEK and EVERY OPPORTUNITY we 
have to worship with that same posture.  EVERY SEASON.  EVERY YEAR. 
 
Yes, Easter is our most holy of holidays!!  And it is one we should celebrate EVERY DAY!! 
 
Hope you have a great Holy Week!! 
 
David 
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Grab a name tag from a greeter as you come in Sunday 
morning, April 2nd. Put your first name on it and there 
will be a special time during the service for getting to 
know the names of your fellow Eberezerites. 

 

 
The Mission Team will be hosting a Family Fun Event 
for local foster families through the Foster Care 

Clothing Closet…but we need YOUR help.  
 Volunteer on the day of the event 
Volunteers will be needed in the areas of food service, 
safety, crafts, and games and will need to arrive by 
10am on the day of the event. Youth and older 
children are encouraged to help. 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through March 26, 2023 
 
Year to date needs………....$369,637.32 
Year to date receipt………...$357,408.92 

Deacons Meeting 
Sunday at 5:00 pm 

In the Fellowship Hall 

 

Betty Mears Circle will meet 
Thursday, April 13th at 10:30 am 

in the Mears House 

 

Women who are interested in being in God’s 
work through scripture memorization, book 
discussion and prayer, please join us on Thursday 
evenings for 5 weeks from 6:00 pm -7:30pm 
beginning April 20.  Contact the church office 
with questions.  

Wednesday Night Supper Menu 
April 5th        NO Wednesday Night Supper 
April 12th        NO Wednesday Night Supper 
April 19th     Spaghetti, Green Beans, Salad Bar, Garlic Bread 
April 26th     Fried Chicken, Butter Beans, Mac & Cheese, Salad Bar 

 

Ladies…need a place to plug in on 
Wednesday Nights???   
 

Join us for a 7 Week Study on 
Philippians.  6:00 pm – 7:30 pm in 
Caring Friends  SS Classroom on the 
Gym Hallway.  
 

Contact Latrell Fowler with questions 
(843)319-1536 

                                        

               
  


